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Monday 2nd October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 
Peckforton Class will be visiting Halton Lea Library on Wednesday 11th October 2023. This trip is to visit the 
library and to see what a librarian’s job involves. Also, while walking to the library, the children will be taking a 
look at our local area. 
 
Please note the following trip details:  
 

• Children will be leaving school at 1pm and will return by 3pm. 

• Children will need full school uniform, a waterproof coat and comfy/ suitable footwear. 

• Children will be walking to the library. 
 

 
This letter will be available to see via the school website under the letters tab.  
 
Please complete the Educational Consent Form attached. If this consent form is not completed by Monday 9th 
October 2023, your child will be unable to attend this trip. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher. 
 


